
 

“Respect, Responsibility, & Co-operation.” 

McCreary School 
Box 220 

McCreary, Manitoba 

R0J 1B0 

Telephone – 204-835-2083 

Fax-204-835-2660 

 

Ms. Jennifer Emberly – Principal 

jemberly@trsd.ca 
 

January 13, 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
The temporary two week period of remote learning following the holiday break will conclude on 

Thursday, January 14th. 

 

We look forward to welcoming our K-12 students back to class on Monday, January 18, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please direct them to Ms. Emberly at the school.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. Emberly 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  
  


